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Information for Parents of children in Year 6 

Secondary school offer day – Monday 1st March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

In advance of the secondary offer next Monday, Birmingham Local Authority have issued information 

tomorrow to families of Year 6 pupils who applied on time, explaining the process for them receiving their 

offers. This information is set out on the council’s website at: 

 

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/Year_7_offer_day 

 

Offer emails will be sent on Monday 1st March 2021, and it is expected that families will receive their email by 

4pm. The exact time will depend on email service providers. 

 

Families will also receive their child’s offer by letter from 2nd March 2021. 

 

Parents only need to contact School Admissions if they are refusing the offer. If families do not contact 

School Admissions to refuse the offer by Monday 15th March, the offer will be accepted. 

 

If you require further information or advice, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Mrs Cathy Grace 

Acting Headteacher 
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